From:

To: Nazaneen Healy; Public Comment - ZA
Subject: comment about 925 Echo drive project
Date: Friday, April 28, 2023 2:38:54 PM
Hello there,

We got the city mail about our neighbor's project this week, and found plan information
yesterday. We live in 594 Avon Way, next to the project's north property line.

We read the plan, seems the plan didn't show our property at all and actually it is next to the
big redwood tree (the proposed new house will expand to there with second floor and

balcony/windows). The redwood tree had been trimmed during the winter season, it barely
has branches/leaves to protect privacy. We would like to suggest :

1. increase the fence with 2 feet lattice;
2. add some evengreen tree next to the north side fence to protect privacy.

Thanks for considering our comment,

Jianfei Zhu & Haixin Xia ( 594 Avon Way )



